
From: rahman khorshidi  
Sent: Sunday, July 3, 2022 6:58 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Simone Fiore 
<simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Objection to Condo Development Oak Ridges 
  
Good evening Stephen Huycke and Simone Fiore, 
  
I am writing to object the condo application for 13572 and 13586 Bayview Avenue, 
located south of Bloomington and adjacent to a wetland known as Snively 
Reserves. While this is smaller than the original application, it is still too large. Height 
limits for Oak Ridges are currently 4-5 storeys. If this 8-storey condo is approved, I 
worry that it will set a precedent for higher buildings in the future including for the Yonge 
Zone and Coon’s Rd. sites. 
  
Rahman Khorshidi 
Oak Ridges Resident 
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